
SUPERVISOR OF CHECKLIST (SoC) 

MINUTES  
Town Hall, Room 204 

Wednesday, September 14, 2011 

 

CALL THE ORDER 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Chairman Mike Horne, Sally Humphries, and Bob Ehlers were present. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

The minutes of the meeting of August 30, 2011, were unanimously approved with corrections. 

 

OLD BUSINESS  

 

CHECKLIST PURGE:  The Town Clerk questions the expenses for mailing and printing coming 

out of her budget.  Mike will follow up and  

ensure that the Supervisors of the Check List are budgeted in the projections for 2013.   

 

Fifteen (15) of the voters who received Purge letter and who reregistered prior to August 30 were 

reinstated to “Active” status, including the registration form that required research and 

clarification.  

 

JOINT MEETING BY TOWN MODERATOR, TOWN CLERK, AND SoC is tentively 

scheduled for Tuesday, October 11, at 6:30.  The purpose of the meeting is to prepare for the 

upcoming Presidential primary election in 2012. The prior Town moderator will also be invited. 

 

NEW BUSINESS     
 

VOTER REGISTRATIONS:  

 
1) Eight (8) voters who registered after August 30 were added to the Check List on a 

motion by Mike Horne, second by Bob Ehlers.  Passed unanimously. 
 

2) Six (6) voters who moved out of Hooksett to other NH towns were removed from the 
Check List on a motion by Bob Ehlers, second by Mike Horne.  Passed unanimously.  

 
REQUEST FOR ELECTION HISTORY INFORMATION… Several requests were received by 
Billie Hebert in Town Hall , and will be processed by Mike Horne.  
 
REDISTRICTING… Mike Horne will ask Concord for guidance in determining the voting districts 
based on the recent census.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:16 p.m. on a motion made by Mike Horne, second by Bob 
Ehlers.  Unanimous approval.  
 
Respectfully submitted…. Sally Humphries, Secretary 


